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Newsletter Friday 2nd September 2022 

Next week’s lunch menu is ‘Week 3’ 

Welcome back to school! 
 
We hope you all had a lovely summer 
break and enjoyed the endless days of 
sunshine.  It has been wonderful to 
welcome the children back into school, 
looking so smart in their uniforms.  They’ve 
settled well into their learning. 
 
We also welcome all the new Reception 
children and their families to our school. 
 
We have some new members of staff to 
welcome also.  Miss C Spencer is on 
secondment from Thorpe Acre Junior 
School as Deputy Headteacher for the 
Autumn term.  Miss Hassan has joined the 
Reception team as the teacher of 
Hedgehogs Class.  Mrs Nixon is now 
working with the Office team and Miss 
Hollingworth has joined the Premises 
team.  Welcome! 
 
 

Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
Allstars will return next week on Thursday 

8th September 😊 

 
We are delighted to be able to invite the 
parents/carers of nominated children into 
next week’s Allstars assembly.  Your child 
will bring home a slip to show which of the 
rainbow awards they have achieved.  
 
Be proud 
Be determined 
Be kind and caring 
Be independent 
Reach high 
 

Attendance award  
This week the attendance trophy goes to 
Woodpecker, Hedgehog and Fox classes with 
100% attendance.  What a super start to the 
year! 
 

Well done Woodpeckers, Hedgehogs and 
Foxes! 

 
 
Nut and Allergy Safety 
 
There are children with severe allergies in 
school so please do not send in any foods 
where the packaging says “does contain 
nuts”.  Additionally, foods containing sesame, 
cumin and mustard must not be brought into 
school.  We appreciate everyone checking 
labelling on packaging to help us to keep 
everybody safe.  Please see the attached 
Policy which gives more details.  
 
Personal items 
 
Please can you ensure that all your child’s 
uniform items are labelled so that your child 
can return home at the end of the day with all 
their belongings.  Thank you!  
 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 23rd September – Jeans for Genes 
 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee 
Morning (jointly with the Juniors) details to 
follow 
 
Have a great weekend! 
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